Joint Forum of Financial Market Regulators

Forum conjoint des autorités de réglementation du marché financier

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE February 12, 2003

Media Briefing: Changesto How Consumers Receive I nformation on Mutual Funds
and Segregated Funds

TORONTO — Representatives of the Ontario Securities Commission and the Financial
Services Commission of Ontario will be available to discuss proposed changes to how
consumers receive information on mutual funds and segregated funds at point of sale.

When: Thursday February 13, 2003, 10 am. to 11 am.

Where: Ontario Securities Commission
20 Queen Street West, 22nd Floor, Toronto

This consultation is an initiative of the Joint Forum of Financial Market Regulators. The
Joint Forum was founded in 1999 by the Canadian Council of Insurance Regulators
(CCIR), the Canadian Securities Administrators (CSA), and the Canadian Association of
Pension Supervisory Authorities (CAPSA), and also includes representation from the
Canadian Insurance Services Regulatory Organizations (CISRO) and the Bureau des
services financiers in Quebec.
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For Media Inquiries: Eric Pelletier
Ontario Securities Commission
416-595-8913

Brian Donlevy
Financia Services Commission of Ontario
416-590-7057



